
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger                                               The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                      

Chairwoman                                                                         Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee                                       House Appropriations Committee 

2000 Rayburn House Office Building                                1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C., 20515                                                    Washington, D.C., 20515 
 

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for The Goodrich Legacy Center (GLC) in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the Goodrich Legacy Center located at 17701 Baisley Boulevard, Jamaica, New 

York 11434. The funding would be used to serve youth and adults from all social, economic, and ethnic 

backgrounds ensuring equitable opportunities and a substantive gateway to the workforce. I certify that 

neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 

 


